
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/10/2023 2:04:39 AM

First name: Todd

Last name: Muir

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this topic.  Thank you!

I have respectfully ridden RR for many years and would like to see the training area project move forward. There

are few opportunities for new riders to practice in a relatively safe area that this project would provide.  It would

help trail riders to become better and safer trail riders and encourage improved trail etiquette and respect for the

entire RR area. In addition, improved trail riding skills result in better street skills which we are all for!

 

Thanks again,

Todd Muir

(Lakewood)


